
Notice 
2018/19 Batch 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Due to the current university closure due to Covid 19 Pandemic situation, the Y2S1 examination will 
NOT commence on the 17th May 2021 as previously scheduled. 
 
The due date of commencement will be notified to you once the university reopening is announced. 
 
You can expect two weeks of exam preparation time from the date of such announcement. 
 
Dean/Medicine 
03.05.2021. 

 


